Newsletter! I

hope you all enjoyed the Easter break.

Sussex seeks applications to Researcher-Led Initiative fund

Putting on a conference? Looking for support for an event for researchers? Applications to the <u>Researcher-Led Initiative (RLI)</u> fund are invited from researchers of all career stages: doctoral researchers, research staff, and members of faculty.

The scheme aims to fund peer-led professional- development activities for Sussex researchers. The current call is for activities that are already in progress that you are seeking some support for; the funds must be spent by 31 July 2014.

The Doctoral School are keen to sponsor initiatives that benefit a broad range of researchers (across disciplines and career stages). You may seek funding for activities that expand, complement or build on cu

